Dear Families,

We invite you to join us at some exciting and festive events happening this month.
See below and mark your calendars. We hope you can join us!

Special Events: IT'S LOOKING A LOT LIKE CHRISTMAS @ "The Fort"! Yes, it's time to
prepare and get in the holiday shopping spirit for our Annual NHC Christmas Store on Fri., Dec.
13th from 2p - 4p in the ground floor dining room. Partners and Families, we again need your
help in providing donations, preferably new or in good condition, for the Christmas Store. You
can pick up a list of suggested items to donate from the front desk when visiting or check your
mail for donation list and more info regarding this upcoming event in December. Donations can
be dropped off any time at the Life Enrichment Dept. (Activities Room) located on ground floor.

Announcements for Families: We would also like to remind families who have RSVP to our
Annual Christmas Candlelight Dinner that the events will take place on Tues., Dec. 3rd. and
Thurs., Dec. 5th on ground floor, starting at 5:00p with live entertainment and holiday family
photos prior to candlelight dinner @ 6:00p in the dining room. Our NHC Family looks forward
in celebrating an evening of Christmas with you and your loved one. We hope these will be
memories for you to treasure.

Special Thanks: NHC Fort Sanders would like to give a special thank you and "Shout Out" to
volunteer, John Buck, who decorated our front lobby and each of our day rooms/lounges
throughout the center for the Christmas season, giving our residents, families, and partners a
beautiful and magical place to come "home for the holidays". We appreciate your wonderful gift
of time, talent, and giving to all of us!



